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From our Head Teacher —  A busy old week as usual.   Over the last few weeks we have 

begun our Learning Walks across each year group to see how well your children are learning and 

to see the fantastic things your teachers and support staff are doing in the classroom.   This will 

continue over the next few weeks and after half term.   The children are so confident and happy – 

it really is a wonderful school.   As an SLT we have been planning next half term and there is lots 

organised including the launch of our very exciting Project Primrose!  Watch this space….       

Robin 

Soft Start 
 

A big reminder about Soft Start.  Our gates will open at 

8:40 and the children can enter the building from 8:45 to 

begin learning in class.   The children will not be allowed 

to play in the playground if they arrive at school during 
this time.   We still have a number of children arriving 

after 9 am which means they are late. With government 

plans to fine parents whose children are persistently late, 

we need your 

help.  Lateness is not 

acceptable. 
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HALF TERM 26th — 30th October  

INSET DAY Monday 2nd November 

(school closed for children) 

PROJECT PRIMROSE coming soon! 

             STARS OF THE WEEK    Zainab 

 

Well Done’s! 
 

Paul Beeton and Kate Hopewell have been successful 

in being named SLE of Education.  This follows a rig-

orous application process with the Camden Teaching 

Alliance and will involve them spreading their skills to 

other schools.  Being an SLE means teachers can 

come and observe their excellent practice or can be 

supported in other ways.  It is a great opportunity for 

Paul and Kate and we say a ‘Big Well Done’.   In addi-

tion to this, Richard McLelland has been asked to do 

some support work for the Local Authority.  This 

means practitioners in other Early Years Settings can 

come and see the wonderful things that are happen-

ing in our EYFS and Richard can spread his magic. 
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Parent Consultations 

We are planning a new approach to Parent                 

Consultations next term.  More on this next week. 

mailto:admin@primrosehill.camden.sch.uk


 Marianne’s Reading Workshop 
This was well attended by our Y1 Parents & carers and supports our 

school improvement work around reading for pleasure.  Marianne 

has a wealth of knowledge about English and her passion for children 

reading for enjoyment is infectious.   Our new Library Club has been 

extremely popular so far….. Robin’s Y2 session on Tuesday was 

mainly boys which is 

great to see! 

  
 

 

  

 

 

 

Please visit 
our won-
derful 
website for 
infor  

  mation and  
  photos of  
  your chil 
  dren at  
  school. 

PROJECT PRIMROSE 

W I L L 

L A U N C H 

SOON ... 

The London Boroughs of Camden and Islington are 
running cycle training sessions for children during the 
half term holiday. The courses are free;  however book-
ing is required to secure a place. 

Dates: 28th / 29th October 2015 

Times: 10:00 – 10:45 Beginner group 

11:15 – 12:00 Beginner group 

13:00 - 15:00 Level 1 control skills for children 
who can already ride. 

Haverstock School, 24 Haverstock Hill. Chalk Farm. NW3 2BQ 

Ring 020 7974 5537,020 7974 5071 or email cycletraing@camden.gov.uk 

Gates...We realise our new 

electric gates are things of 

beauty but please do not 

stand or hang on them as they 

will be easily bro-

ken.     Thanks 

 

Coming Up Next Half Term : 

 
  Tuesday 3rd Nov   Everybody Writes   

  Day 
  Thursday 12th November Year 4 trip  

  to Unicorn 

  Monday 16th November   Shakespeare 

for Schools Performance of A Midsum-

mer Night’s Dream at Platform Theatre 
Tuesday 17th November    Y4 Trip to 

Unicorn Theatre 
Friday 4th December   Y3 Trip to Brit-

ish Museum 
 

Plus parent consultation meetings, 

community carols evening, KS1 and 

KS2 concerts at Cecil Sharp House and 

lots, lots more including the launch 

of PROJECT PRIMROSE! 

Y6 School Journey 
 

This begins on Monday with our Y6 Children plus 

Mireille, Laura,  Tracy, Paul, Hannah, Lucy, Mitch, 

Patrick (& Robin for a few days) travelling to Wey-

mouth for their ‘holidays’.  Updates will come thick 

and fast on our school twitter feed @PrimroseHillRW and on the 

website.  There will be some changes as to when PE and Music take 

place for the rest of the school but the children will be kept updated 

about this.  We will also keep you posted by text to let you know how angelic your children 

are being!    Here are four children with their lovely cushions, ready-made for the trip. 

 

 

Newsletter Distribution List 
 

We are proposing emailing parents and carers the weekly Newsletter.  If you are interested in receiving the Newsletter by email, 

please complete the tear-off slip below and return to the office.  Many thanks. 
  
Name:…………………………………………………………………………... 

 

Child’s Name Name:……………………………………………………………  

 

Email Address:……………………………………………………………………... 

EXTREME READING!!! 

Marianne and Robin have gone com-

pletely reading  crazy - they'll 

read ANYWHERE! Now they want YOU 

to read anywhere too.  Wednesday 

21st October is EXTREME READING 

DAY. We want you to share a photo 

of yourself reading somewhere 

extraordinary! Share your photo 

in your google classroom. On the 

day we 

will be 

sharing 

our        

favour-

ite 

reading 

experi-

ences, 

photos 

and joy in reading.  

http://www.pgl.co.uk/en-gb/school-trips/primary-schools
http://www.clipartbest.com/clipart-ace9Kanc4

